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BY AUTHORITY

ORDINANCE NO. COUNCIL BILL NO. 22-1276
SERIES OF 2022 COMMITTEE OF REFERENCE:

Safety, Housing, Education & Homelessness

ABILL

For an ordinance amending Chapter 18 of the Revised Municipal Code
establishing salaries and benefits for command staff in the Denver Sheriff
Department for 2023 in accordance with the amended collective bargaining
agreement.

BE IT ENACTED BY THE COUNCIL OF THE CITY AND COUNTY OF DENVER:

Section 1. That effective January 1, 2023, Chapter 18, Article 1V, Section 18-101, D.R.M.C.,
shall be amended by deleting the language stricken and adding the language underlined, to read as

follows:

Sec. 18-101. — Deputy sheriff major, deputy sheriff division chief, and sheriff pay plans.

(a)

(c)

Effective January 1, 2022, the annual salary for deputy sheriff majors, deputy sheriff
division chiefs and the sheriff shall be as follows:

Deputy sheriff major: $157,064.00
Deputy sheriff division chief: $194,760.00
Sheriff: $209,334.00

Effective January 1, 2023, the annual salary for deputy sheriff majors, deputy sheriff
division chiefs and the sheriff shall be as follows:

Deputy sheriff major: $464,776-:00 $163,347.00
Deputy sheriff division chief: $200,603-00 $202,550.00
Sheriff: $245,644-00 $217,707.00

Effective July 1, 2023, the annual salary for deputy sheriff majors, deputy sheriff
division chiefs and the sheriff shall be as follows:

Deputy sheriff major: $163;394-00 $164,980.00
Deputy sheriff division chief: $202,609.00 $204,576.00
Sheriff: $247,770-00 $219,884.00
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COMMITTEE APPROVAL DATE: October 12, 2022, by Consent
MAYOR-COUNCIL DATE: October 18, 2022
PASSED BY THE COUNCIL

- PRESIDENT
APPROVED: - MAYOR
ATTEST: - CLERK AND RECORDER,

EX-OFFICIO CLERK OF THE
CITY AND COUNTY OF DENVER

NOTICE PUBLISHED IN THE DAILY JOURNAL ;

PREPARED BY: Robert D. Nespor, Assistant City Attorney DATE: October 19, 2022
Pursuant to section 13-9, D.R.M.C., this proposed ordinance has been reviewed by the office of the
City Attorney. We find no irregularity as to form, and have no legal objection to the proposed

ordinance. The proposed ordinance is not submitted to the City Council for approval pursuant to
§ 3.2.6 of the Charter.

Kristin M. Bronson, Denver City Attorney

BY: ‘e , Assistant City Attorney DATE: 0¢t20,2022
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